
 

30th May 2019 
 

Kia Ora Parents, Caregivers & Students 
A very warm welcome to Dayton & Elijah in 
Room 8 and Yu-pei in Room 9 and to their   
whanau who have joined our school. 
We are half way through term 2 and have a 
few events coming up in the next couple of 
weeks including “Royal Day” this Friday.  This 
has been organised by our Student Council 
Group.  We hope you all enjoy the long 
Queens Birthday weekend with an extra sleep 
in on Monday! 

MILLER AVENUE SCHOOL 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES ELECTION 
DECLARATION OF ELECTION RESULTS 
At the close of nominations, as the number 
of valid nominations was equal to the   
number of vacancies required to be filled, I 
hereby declare the following duly elected: 
         Alexander, John 
         Appleby, Janine 
         Taylor, Stacey 
         Te Moananui Judd, Kelly 
         Waitai, Damien 
         Laurence, Elizabeth—Staff Representative 
 
Frances Nicol 
Returning Officer 
 
Congratulations to our new Board of Trustees! 

HOST FAMILIES NEEDED FOR CHINESE        
STUDENTS 
Our school has again been offered the chance 
to host students from China.  This is the same 
school that we visited in China last term and 
were the first group we hosted in 2018.  They 
were an easy group to host and it was an      
enjoyable experience.  The dates are 20th-29th 
of July which is the first week of term 3.  If    
anyone in the local community and our school 
families are able to host some students please 
contact the school for more information. 
CLASS & PORTRAIT PHOTOS 

Photolife will be at our school on the morning 
of Friday 14th June taking class and family    
portrait photos.  Sibling envelopes are        
available at the office for those who would like 
family photos taken.  Please return your orders 
and money in the envelopes provided no later 
than Wednesday 12th June. 

Coming Events 

MAY 
31st  Royal Day 

JUNE 
3rd  Queens Birthday—PUBLIC HOLIDAY 
5th  Firewise—Junior Classes 
14th  Photolife Class & Portrait Photos 
24th-28th Matariki 
27th  Year 8 Enrolments—Paeroa College at 
  School 9am to 1pm 

JULY 
5th Last day of term 2 

 
 
 
 
 

To St Pauls Opportunity Shop for your generous 
donation of $300.00 for our School.  We are very 

grateful for this kind donation and we are       
excited to say we will be using this to purchase 

new musical instruments for our students to use. 
Thanks so much! 



 

Positive Playground Caught Being Good 

Sylvee Stepanicic—Room 9 
Ava Hunt—Room 10 

Huia Nathan—Room 7 

Lumstan Kitara—Room 10 
Franco Espinoza—Room 7 

Lena Simon-Fraser—Room 4 

 

 

 

 
   
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

MILLER AVENUE SCHOOL UNIFORM PURCHASES 
Our new supplier for school uniform is Direct Group in Hamilton.  If you are wishing to purchase new 
school uniform please see Trish in the school office for order forms or if you have any questions.  An 
online option will be available hopefully within the next couple of weeks.  Thank you for your         
patience during this transition. 

LOST SCHOOL JUMPER 

Bayley Kovacevich-Adams Room 10 has lost his school jumper.  It is named.  Can 
you please check jumpers at home in case it has been taken home by mistake.  
Thank you. 

CYCLING LESSONS WITH PAUL MILLER 

Last Thursday and Friday Rooms 4 and 5         
participated in cycling lessons with Paul Miller 
from Cycling New Zealand.  Paul coached the 
students on ‘Fundamental Skills’.                     
Activities Included: 

Bike and helmet checks, balance and         
manoeuvring, starting and stopping, riding in a 
straight line, using gears, looking around over 
right and left shoulders, signals—right, left and 
stop, along with games and activities. 

Paul will be back in June to work with the rest 
of the classes. 

Big “A” Class Attendance Award– Room 8 

Ice Cream Containers 
Please drop any unwanted ice 

cream containers into our school 
office.  Thank you. 

 



 
PUBLIC NOTICES 

 

 

 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 Phone: 07 862 8602 

 Absentee Messages: 027 9523203 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Address:  30 Miller Avenue, Paeroa 3600 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) Westpac, Paeroa 

 

Miller Avenue School Uniform 
For Sale 

(Selling on behalf of)  
 
In excellent condition only been worn for one term. 
 
 Polar Fleece—Size 4   $15.00 
 
  
 

If you wish to come and view or purchase this 
items please see Trish in the School office. 

Junior Golf 
 

This year we will be running the golf lessons on 
Monday’s commencing at the start of Term two 
(29th April), it will run until the end of term 3 
(23rd September), the times for this will be 4pm 
to 5pm at the Paeroa Golf Club on Rotokohu 
Road. All the golf gear is provided. More details 
will be on the Facebook page - (Paeroa Junior 
Golf) 
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Servicing Paeroa for over 
35 years   

 
 

33 Puke Rd 
Paeroa 3600 
Phone: 862 7413 
 
Email: office@dreadonplumbing.co.nz 

 

 
  

 

Veterinary Hospital & Pet Supplies 
Farm, Lifestyle & Equine Services & Supplies 

 
07 862 7295 

paeroa@fvs.co.nz 
 

3 Puke Road 
Paeroa 3600 

Phone:  02108088043 


